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Cyber Attack Against Anthem

Dear Anthem Client,

We wanted to make you aware of a data breach that may have affected your personal
health information and credit card data. The data which was accessed may impact clients
who made credit or debit card payments for healthcare or who got treatment during the
year 2014.

Your trust is a top priority for Anthem, and we deeply regret the inconvenience this may
cause. The privacy and protection of our client's health care information is a matter we
take very seriously and we are working diligently to resolve the incident.

To subscribe to a free year of credit card account protection please click on the link below
and follow the instructions that will be required:

Click Here To Get Your Free Year Of Credit Card Protection



